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Considerate Parking Please  

Following complaints from parents, this is another request to park your cars considerately so 

pedestrians, especially pedestrians with prams can still use the pavement. It’s obviously dangerous when 

prams are forced onto the road when cars block the pavement so please consider them when parking 

your car. Please don’t pull up by the Green Lane gate on that dangerous corner either. Parking a few 

hundred metres away and walking would get your steps up as well as making it much safer for everyone 

around school. Please also think about parking near the greenway and walking to school that way as 

there are no roads to cross. Safer, happier and fitter!   

Y6 and Borwick Hall  

Mrs. Gardiner was reflecting on the amazing experiences that our Year 6 group enjoyed at Borwick Hall 

this week. She said the group worked really well together. It is such a wonderful feeling to be able to 

celebrate this successful post-COVID experience. It also made me think how much have we missed?  

PG’s Summer Fayre: Tuesday 5th July 2022 at 3.30pm!  

Thanks to everyone for making Summer Fayre contributions at such a challenging time. We organised 

today’s non-uniform to say thank you to the children for supporting this venture. Entrance is 20p and 

everyone is welcome. Please come along! 

Summer Fayre Donations 

Thank you for all your support today and for everything our children have donated. A few children have 

asked if they are still able to bring things in on Monday. Whilst it won’t be a non-uniform day they can 

of course still bring donations in right up until the Summer Fayre.  

Raffle 

Your child should have brought home some raffle ticket books this week and they can be purchased for 

20p a ticket or £1 a book. We can supply more on request.  

We still have names available on our ‘Guess the Name of the Teddy’ competition and it is just £1 a go.  

Sporting Cricket Success for PG 

Well done to our amazing cricket team for coming second in the tournament this week. Mrs. De’Ath 

reported that our team worked extremely well together with excellent skills demonstrated by every 

player. We were beaten in the final by just a few runs which is a brilliant performance for us at PG! 

Well done everyone! I’m really proud of you.  

Mrs. Mac’s Forest School Appeal Mrs. Mac says thanks for the items that have arrived. Thank you. 

Our Early Years Outdoor Provision at PG … and whilst we’re on the subject of Mrs. Mac, along with 

Mrs. Barber, I want to thank our YR parents for accommodating our request to change the YR entrance 

arrangements temporarily as the work continues outside. I can’t wait for you to see the finished space 

when we finally open the infant green gates… possibly next week but also possibly the week after!   

Behaviour  

I’m very pleased with the children’s response to my behaviour stamps last week. The children have been 

great! I know that’s what we expect but thank you all the same for your response. I’ll be celebrating 

this fact in my assembly on Monday. Well done everyone! Nobody wants to send Behaviour Letters!  

And finally... To our hero Fathers! Happy Fathers’ Day to all our dads! Thanks for being brilliant dads 

and for doing everything you do for your children and families. Speaking as a dad myself, I want to say 

what heroes we all are! Ha! Anyway, moving on… Happy Fathers’ Day fellas!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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